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The vision of the National Council of Juvenile and Family Court Judges is for a society in which every family and child has access to fare, equal, effective, and timely justice.  

The Building A Better Collaboration publication offers a framework for thinking about facilitating 
change in the child welfare system and uses the experiences of Project Sites to illustrate ways in 
which these theoretical concepts can be implemented in the real world of child welfare reform.  
Drawing heavily upon proven theories of systems change and organizational management, this 
document outlines the key elements and strategies that support effective and sustainable change. 
This publication is designed to be useful for collaboratives at any stage in the process of engaging 

in systems change efforts.  
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Interested in Ordering a Copy of Building a Better Collaboration: Facilitating Change in the Court and 

Child Welfare System? Please visit http://www.ncjfcj.org/content/blogcategory/357/426/ to download 

the document directly and/or to purchase a copy.  


